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Our New Value 

Our school value for this half term is ‘Happiness’. 

Psalms 144:15 Happy is that people, that is in such a case: yea, happy is that people, whose God is the 

Lord. 

 

COVID 

We ask that if your child is at home because of the lockdown, that you still continue to inform the 

school office if they are unwell. Thank you to the parents who have been doing this. We require a 

reason for not engaging with our remote learning offer. 

office@stgeorgesrcprimary.co.uk 

  

Parent Governor 

The position of parent governor has become vacant. If you would be interested in nominating 

yourself or another parent, then please inform the school office as soon as you can. Deadline by 

12 noon, Monday. We welcome any expressions of interest. 

 

Government  

In a statement to the House of Commons the Prime Minister said that schools would not be able to 

reopen immediately after February Half-Term but that he was hopeful that schools could reopen from 

8th March providing vaccination targets are met. We will keep you informed. 

 

Mental Health 

This week has been national mental health week. The children have all participated in activities at 

home and school around looking after ourselves and our young minds. Today, we had the pleasure of a 

visit from Diego the therapy dog! He quickly made himself at home and enjoyed playing with the 

children at break times.  

 

https://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Psalms-144-15/
mailto:office@stgeorgesrcprimary.co.uk


 

Book Recommendation 

This week Tahlia in Year 4/5 recommends ‘Slime’ by David Walliams, ”I like it because it is funny and it 

is about a boy and he is not an ordinary boy but an extraordinary boy!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Day 

February 22nd is NO LONGER a teacher training day, therefore, school will be open for the usual 

children and home learning will resume for others. 

 

Virtual Fun Day 

We are hosting a virtual fun day on Friday 12th. Please see the attached information and book your 

activities as soon as you can. We will be pausing the learning for that day and hope that you will join us 

for some fun! 

 

 

Join us in Prayer 

 
 

 



 

 


